
Date: March 12, 2018 

To: LBCC Board of Education 

From: Kevin Mahoney, Classified Association President 

Re: Monthly Updates for the Board of Education 

Hello everyone, 

Kim Sullivan, International Student Advisor, wanted to let the Board know about the International 
Culture Night event coming up on May 4th.  The event starts at 6pm with performances starting at 7pm.  
This will be a show of talent and fashion from around the world and a night to experience and discover 
culture!  Please come check it out if you can! 

Paul Tannahill, eLearning Systems Administrator, recently designed a process that enables our active 
Moodle course shells to be scanned for accessibility issues in a way that will make it easy to identify and 
fix those issues.  

The Classified Association has started an Innovation Committee that will focus on collaboration for 
projects and ideas across Departments.  We have a lot of highly skilled people in their areas of expertise 
and creating opportunities for us to make connections and help each other by bringing different 
perspectives together has the potential to have a huge impact on the work we do for our Community.  
I’ll be sharing more about this as it moves forward but wanted to introduce the idea to you now that we 
have officially moved from the planning discussions to having this Committee established.  Our 
meetings, the first of which is this month, will take place at a table in the Commons during lunchtime 
and will be a place that people can come to connect with and offer ideas to help each other.   

  

Thank you, 

Kevin 


